
Nominating Committee Report 

MEMO TO:   IHLS Board of Directors 
FROM:      Esther Curry, Chair and Christy Gerrish, Co-chair 
DATE:    February 17, 2022 
RE:              FY2023 Board Elections 

The Nominating committee met via Zoom on February 16, 2022 and confirmed nominees for public 
library representative. They decided to extend nominations for the public library trustee seat until 
February 28, 2022.  

The next meeting is scheduled for March 22, 2022. At that meeting, the committee will confirm the 
eligibility of nominees for public library trustee and confirm the slate of candidates for the ballot. 
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